
 
 
 

 
Public Service Announcement 

ᑭᒃᑯᑐᐃᓐᓇᕐᓄᑦ ᑐᓴᕋᑦᓴᐃᑦ ᐊᑐᐃᓐᓇᐃᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑐᑦ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ www.gov.nu.ca. 

Public Service Announcements are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Kavamatkunnin Tuhaqtitaujukhat hailihimajun Inuktitut, Qablunaatun, Inuinnaqtun Uiuitullu uvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les messages d’intérêt public sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 

 
Communications 

In-community lottery licence administration training in 
Iqaluit and Qikiqtarjuaq 

Start Date:  October 6, 2023 
End Date:  October 31, 2023 
Iqaluit and Qikiqtarjuaq, Nunavut 30 sec 

The Department of Community and Government Services Consumer Affairs team 

prepares and processes lottery licences for charitable or religious organizations 

interested in running lottery schemes such as bingo, Nevada pull tickets, and 50/50 

raffles. 

The Department of Community and Government Services is offering training sessions in 

Iqaluit and Qikiqtarjuaq to ensure organizations operating lotteries licensed under the 

Lotteries Act and Regulations are familiar with the licence application and report 

processes. 

Community: Iqaluit 

Training Dates: October 27 and 28 

Times: 9:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m.  

Place: CGS Federal Building (1531)  

Large Boardroom (Government of 

Nunavut Office) 

Community: Qikiqtarjuaq 

Training Dates: October 30 and 31  

Times: 9:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m.  

Place: Qikiqtarjuaq Hamlet Office 

Council Chambers 

To sign up for the training, please contact Nunavut Lotteries at  

NunavutLotteries@gov.nu.ca or 1-866-223-8139 (toll-free). 
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